YOUR GP PRACTICE IS
OPEN....

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, practices are
experiencing severe pressure however, they are open
and have been open throughout the pandemic even
when they have had to restrict physical access to the
building to protect you and their staff.

If you need a face to face appointment with your GP,
this is still possible. General Practice is here to help
and understand your health needs. Your GP will use
the best clinical judgment to ensure that your health
needs as well as your safety, are a top priority.
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